
John Kennedy 

From: Hibbeler, Rich [rhibbele@comsearch.com]
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2008 11:01 AM
To: John Kennedy
Subject: FW: FCC File # 0305-EX-PL-2008
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From: Tariq Habibullah [mailto:htariq@nortel.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2008 10:59 AM 
To: Hibbeler, Rich 
Subject: RE: FCC File # 0305-EX-PL-2008 
  
My first name was spelled incorrect. It should be  
  
NORTEL NETWORKS, INC.  
Attn: Tariq Habibullah 
2201 Lakeside Blvd.  
Richardson, TX 75082  
  
Thanks, 
Tariq 

From: Hibbeler, Rich [mailto:rhibbele@comsearch.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2008 7:58 AM 
To: Habibullah, Tariq (RICH2:2K90) 
Subject: FW: FCC File # 0305-EX-PL-2008 

  
  

From: John Kennedy [mailto:John.Kennedy@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Friday, September 19, 2008 3:23 PM 
To: Hibbeler, Rich 
Subject: FCC File # 0305-EX-PL-2008 
  

Mr. Hibbeler,  

I need a new mailing address for application 0305-EX-PL-2008.  As per the US Postal Service, the following is 
incorrect: 

NORTEL NETWORKS, INC.  
Traiq Habibullah  
2201 Lakeside Blvd.  
Richardson, TX 75082  

John W. Kennedy  
Federal Communications Commission  
Experimental Licensing Branch  
(202) 418-2484  




